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4th November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are holding a Scholastic Book Fair in the School Hall next week as follows:

Tuesday 8th November 2022 – Nursery & Reception
Wednesday 9th November 2022 – Years 1,2 & 3
Thursday 10th November 2022 – Years 4, 5 & 6

Books will be on sale from 3.15pm – 4.00pm.

If you have children across Key Stages please can you attend one day only to avoid congestion.

A leaflet and order form are attached to this letter and orders can be placed using the form.  If you wish to
place an order using the form payment must be made to Scholastic online and the payment confirmation
number must be written on the order form along with your child’s name, class and the title of the book you are
ordering.

The school earns commission from the books sold and this commission will be used to purchase new reading
books in school.

Scholastic offers amazing value for money books which will make very good Christmas presents,
therefore please make sure you do not miss this opportunity.
A love of reading is one of life’s greatest gifts.

Thank you

Mrs Edwards
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